Dear Riverside Secondary parents, friends and students:

Do you buy gift cards as employee rewards & incentives, and/or bonuses? Do you ever give your
customers gift cards as a thank-you for their patronage at this time of year? Maybe you’re
considering it? If so, would you consider purchasing your gift cards through FundScrip to help
this non-profit group?

Help support Riverside Secondary’s G22 Grad committee by raising money for the 2022 after
grad by buying gift cards for everyday purchases from a wide array of retail categories such as
groceries, gas, home improvement, department stores, restaurants, coffee shops, clothing stores
and many more. The gift cards themselves come from some of Canada’s largest retailers. They
are sold at face value, but earn rebates ranging from 2% - 10% of the purchase price of the cards.
A list of participating retailers and their rebate percentages is on the paper order form that
accompanies this letter.

Gift cards are such a wonderful product, and buying your gift cards through FundScrip is a win-
win situation. At no additional cost, you get the gift cards you need; and help us to provide a safe
place for our 2022 grads to celebrate their graduation.

The gift cards themselves come directly from the retailer and are the same cards you would
purchase if you went directly to the stores to buy them. Buying them this way will save you time,
energy, and let you help raise funds towards our goal.

You may compete your order form with your enclosed payment and return to the school please,
no later than November 30, 2021. (Cheques are to be payable to Riverside Secondary PAC).

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely, The G22 Grad Committee



